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Intersection improvements on Taren Point Road, The Boulevarde 
and Captain Cook Drive, Caringbah 

The NSW Government is funding this project as part of the $100 million Congestion 

and Safety Program. This program aims to help ease congestion and improve safety 

in NSW. 

Following investigation work from September 2017 to March 2018, Roads and Maritime Services will be making 
improvements to the intersection of Taren Point Road, The Boulevarde and Captain Cook Drive in Caringbah.  
 
A high number of vehicles currently turn right from Taren Point Road into The Boulevarde, which results in queuing 
during the AM and PM peak periods. This also causes delays for motorists travelling through the intersection and 
congestion. Roads and Maritime will be widening Taren Point Road to provide an additional right turning lane to allow 
more vehicles to travel through the intersection during each traffic light phase.   
 

The work includes: 

 widening Taren Point Road to include an additional right turn lane southbound into The Boulevarde  

 realigning the north-west corner of the intersection to allow for road widening, including relocating and widening 
the existing pedestrian crossing and kerb ramps on The Boulevarde 

 relocating existing utilities on the south-west corner of the intersection, including replacing the existing foot path 
and fencing 

 altering the two signalised pedestrian crossings on Taren Point Road, at the northern and southern ends of the 
intersection, to correspond with the road widening  

 tree removal, trimming and landscaping 

 road resurfacing and adjusting road marking. 

We have included a map to show the location of the work. 

Contact 

If you have any questions or concerns on these intersection improvements, please contact our delivery partner, Ventia 
Boral Amey Joint Venture, by close of business on Tuesday, 12 June, on 1800 677 700 or 
nswenquiries@vbajv.com.au.  

We will respond to your enquiries directly and will keep you informed at all stages of the project.  

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au.  

  

mailto:nswenquiries@vbajv.com.au


 
2 rms.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

 

Location of improvements to the intersection of Taren Point Road, The Boulevarde and Captain 

Cook Drive, Caringbah 


